
Joaquin Elementary School 
Where Learning Begins and Never Ends 

120 Southern Ave., Joaquin, Texas 75954-1029 

Telephone (936) 269-3128    Fax (936) 269-3324 

Web Page www.joaquinisd.net 

Sherry Scruggs, Principal                                                                                              Bert Coan, Assistant Principal 
Email sscruggs@joaquinisd.net                                                                                                       Email bcoan@joaquinisd.net 
 

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Parent/Guardian of a Joaquin Elementary Student: 

Student instructional packets are available to be picked up at the elementary Thursday morning 7:30 - 11:30 and 
Friday morning 7:30 – 11:30.   The packets will contain at least four weeks of instructional materials.  We will 
inform you later as to how to return the packets.  If more weeks of materials are needed after the initial four 
weeks of planned materials, you will be given instructions on how to get those.  If all materials that are provided 
are not needed, then students will return those to school when/if we reconvene.  These materials will provide 
grades for these assignments.  At this point, we will follow protocol for touching and handling any materials 
that are exchanged.   

The lessons/materials that teachers put together are TEKS-based curriculum.  Most subjects were already to the 
review point in the year, where all new TEKS were already taught.  If your child/you need assistance with the 
materials or instructions, please contact the teacher who assigned the work.  Teachers can best be reached 
through their school email address or the app they shared with parents. 

The cafeteria will be providing breakfast from 8:00 – 9:00 daily, and lunch from 11:00 – 12:00 daily.  If you 
wish to pick up these meals, you will drive through the bus lane and the meals will be passed through your car 
window. 

If you can’t get to the school to pick up your child’s packet at these set times, call 269-3128 ext. 337 or 241 to 
discuss how to pick up the packet.  We will work to ensure that all students get their instructional packets. 

When picking up packets, you will need to stay in your car and drive up to the front door. An employee 
will ask grade/teacher and student’s name.  The employee will pass the packet into your car window.  
Please DO NOT get out of your car for any reason.  Stay in line and the process will work quickly. 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Sherry Scruggs 
Joaquin Elementary Principal 
JISD Curriculum Director 
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